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Madam President,
Poland wishes to thank Hungary for presentation of its national report. We acknowledge Hungary’s activities undertaken in order to implement recommendations accepted during the previous cycle of UPR. 
Poland would like recommend Hungary: 
1. to consider establishing a single body responsible for children’s rights with a clear mandate and sufficient authority;
1. to strengthen efforts to recognize the right of all persons with disabilities to live independently and be included in the community as an individual.
Poland would like to use this opportunity and express appreciation for the voluntary pledge made by Hungary to pursue an active role in the Human Rights Council, in particular by promoting the rights of persons belonging to minorities, the rights of persons with disabilities, family and children’s rights, freedom of religion or belief.
We also welcome establishing family tax allowance providing that the personal income tax may be reduced gradually per the number of the children raised by the taxpayer.
Thank you.

